
Two-year funded undergraduate paleontology research 
opportunity from late Fall 2024 to late Fall 2026.

FUTURE  
FOSSILS ON 
FANS

Four undergraduate students will each receive a 
stipend of $2500 per year for participation in the 
project plus a possible 6CR of Honors College credit 
each year for research. Participation will involve 
5-6 weeks fully funded fieldwork in Paraguay and 
Petrified Forest National Park, Arizona in June 
and July each year, 1 fully funded trip to a major 
research conference in 2025 (Birmingham, UK) and 
2026 (US location TBD), and the option to take 3CR 
in Honors in Spring and Fall 2025 and 2026.

Deadline = September  20th 2024
A round of interviews will then be conducted and final 
candidates will be selected by October 9th 2024.

No prior research or paleontology experience is 
necessary or expected. Freshman and sophomore 
applicants are strongly encouraged.

Apply by email to Jason Moore (jrm@unm.edu) 
briefly stating:

1. why you are interested in joining the field crew, 

2. any skills or experiences that you may have had 
that might be relevant (think broadly - as well as 
science we’re interested in building relationships 
with the communities with which we work, 	                 
communicating our science broadly, and 
running a successful wilderness field season). 


